
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

THE 
 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2017 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the 
Historic Preservation Advisory Committee scheduled to be held at 5:30 pm on, 
September 13, 2017 at 315 E. Acequia Street is hereby cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Historic Preservation Advisory Committee is 
scheduled to be held at 5:30 pm on September 27, 2017 at 315 E. Acequia Street.     

 
 

Dated: September 6, 2017 

Andrew Chamberlain 
Andrew Chamberlain, Senior Planner 
Staff Liaison to Historic Preservation Advisory Committee 
559-713-4003 
achamberlain@ci.visalia.ca.us  

Please contact Mr. Chamberlain with any questions about meeting dates or 
scheduling items for HPAC review. 

In compliance with the Americans Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in meetings call 
(559) 713-4003 (Staff Representative) 48-hours in advance on the meeting.  For Hearing-Impaired - call (559) 
713-4900 (TDD) 24-hours soon in advance of the scheduled meeting time to request signing services.  Visually 
Impaired - If enlarged print or a Braille copy is desired, please request in advance of the meeting and services will 
be provided as possible after the meeting.   

Additional information about the Historic Preservation Advisory Committee may be found at the following link: 
http://www.ci.visalia.ca.us/government/committees/historic_preservation_advisory_committee/default.asp  


